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Heather Wiley
31 Raycrest Drive
Randolph, NH 03593

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Living in northern New Hampshire I am completely opposed to Northern Pass.   Tourism is a large
industry for our area, in fact, the only industry of any size.  How can you possibly consider taking that
away from the residents with the building of ugly, tall towers?!  We moved here for the views and
solitude.   Northern Pass would sell out the people of New Hampshire - it's not wanted!  Please respect
the people's wishes.

Sincerely,
Heather Wiley
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